
 
 
Dear Students, Parents and Guardians,  
 
This letter is to inform you that a person associated with Mid-Coast School of Technology and 
Camden Hills Regional High School has tested positive for COVID-19. Five students have been 
identified as close contacts at Mid-Coast and will be quarantining for 10 days from the last point 
of contact. Other individuals identified as close contacts at Camden Hills will be notified by a 
CHRHS staff member.  
 
Due to the safety protocols that are in place (masking, distancing, program cohorts, etc), the 
overall impact on the student body is very small. Out of an abundance of caution, Mid-Coast will 
be closed on Friday, December 11th. All areas of the school will be cleaned and sanitized before 
students arrive for classes on Monday morning.  
 
For the safety of our school community, it is essential that students and families take the time to 
complete the pre-screening checklist before arriving at school. If COVID-19 symptoms do arise, 
we ask students to stay home and call your healthcare provider for further guidance.  
 
We ask that you and your student honor the privacy of the people directly affected by this virus 
and continue to do your part to stay safe and healthy. For more information on symptoms and 
screenings, please visit MCST8.org or the Maine Center for Disease Control COVID-19 
webpage at 
https://www.maine.gov/dhhs/mecdc/infectious-disease/epi/airborne/coronavirus/index.shtml 
 
Questions directly related to the Mid-Coast School of Technology’s COVID-19 response and 
protocol can be directed to Bobby Deetjen, Director; or Scott Browning, Assistant Director; by 
calling (207) 594-2161.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Bobby Deetjen 
Director  
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